
 
 
 
 
 
  
  

 
   
 

   
 
 

We will meet at the Hampton Academy parking lot at 8:00 am for 
our Walk to School 

 
 

Walk to School Day is sponsored by Safe Routes to School.  
We need your help to make this fun day a reality! 

 

Please join us!  
 
 
  
 

ü Quality time for parents, students and 
community members… 

ü Enjoy the great outdoors… 
ü Get exercise the fun way… 

All this and more when you participate in   

Walk to School Day 
Wednesday, May 4, 2022 

 


